
October 13, 2017 - Pedestrian and Shuttle Service Routes from VIA bus stops to 
DTC 

 Pedestrian Routes to DTC from Temporary VIA Bus Stops 
 UTSA Shuttle Service Map 

VIA bus detours, scheduled to begin on October 15, 2017, have temporarily relocated 
several bus stops from the Downtown Campus to other locations nearby.  Additionally, to 
assist our campus community in safely navigating these areas, the attached map provides 
suggested pedestrian routes to and from the temporary bus stops located at Milam Park 
and at the S. Santa Rosa and W. Nueva intersection to Downtown Campus. 

Campus Services will offer temporary shuttle service between the Downtown Campus 
and nearby VIA alternate bus stops.  This route will take approximately 15-20 minutes for 
pickup and arrival to campus.  The shuttle will run Monday - Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 
10:00 p.m. and Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Please refer to the attached shuttle 
service map. 

UTSA Police will provide additional patrols around these temporary bus stops and the 
campus during this time. 

For more information regarding the VIA bus detours, please visit their website at 
http://www.viainfo.net/friostreetclosures/ or attend the Town Hall on Wednesday, October 
18, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the Buena Vista Building, Aula Canaria (1.328). 
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